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SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, June 29, 2021 

7:00PM 

Public Hearing begins promptly at 6:30 PM. If no one is in attendance, the Board 

of Education will begin their Special Meeting 

 

COVID-19 Pandemic Guidance - 

 

Call in Information:  Persons wishing to observe the board meeting may call in 

using the information below.  MDHHS has amended its order to now allow for in-person board 

meetings.  It is recommended that if we are holding an in-person board meeting, we not allow 

virtual public comment but only allow those in attendance to comment.  ( If a school board is 

not conducting a virtual meeting in whole or in part under OMA, MASB recommends that the board 

limit public comment to individuals who are attending the meeting in person.) 

Join by phone 

8679-485-(US) +1 470  PIN: 620 134 485# 

 

*** Participants are advised that they may mute / unmute their phone by 

pressing *6 or by simply using the mute function on their device. 

Disability Statement:  If any person with disabilities requires accommodations 

related to the meeting, please contact Catina Crossman, Executive Assistant to 

the Superintendent, at crossmanc@benzieschools.net or call our main Central 

Business Office at (231) 882-9653. 
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